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14th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We thoroughly enjoyed the superb Year 6 talent show earlier this week, which was 
brilliant. We are so proud of the children. They demonstrated the characteristics of 
learning which we follow as a school. We saw lots of " Go for it Gorillas”, " Creative 
Chameleons" and” Proud Peacocks". The children also enjoyed their “moving on“ 
morning today and are excited for the next academic year. 

 

   Dates for your diary 

Year 6 parents are invited to Year 6 Leavers 

Liturgy 9.15am 
20.07.2023 

Children finish for Summer holidays 3.15pm 21.07.2023 

Inset day  01.09.2023 

Inset day  04.09.2023 

Year 1-6 Children return to school  05.09.2023 

Reception children to start school  06.09.2023 

Flu immunisations years R-6  19.09.2023 
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Mrs Hall’s choir club has been having a lovely time singing together this term and 
this week was the last session – However on Weds 19th at 3.15pm they will be 

putting on a one-off performance in the school hall for their parents to see what they 
have been up to – We hope everyone enjoys it and gives Mrs Hall a big round of 

applause to say thank you for giving up her time to run the club 
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Games & Cosmic yoga club also had its last session this week 
and we are very grateful to Miss Mallon for giving up her time to 

run it.  
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Year 6 demonstrated their ROAR talent this week at year 6 

has talent! 
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 Year 6 comments on their  

Talent show  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Executive Headteacher 

P Fearn 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

 I never thought I 

would do 

something like 

that it was 

amazing  

Ethan  

 Our show let 

our class 

express what 

we are 

capable of  

Charlie G 

Year 6 has talent 

was fantastic! 

Bobby Joe  

 It was so much 

fun and it was 

good that 

everyone felt 

confident enough 

to do an act  

Alice  


